
November 16, 2017 

 

To whom it may concern: 

The following public comments listed the wrong docket number 17-023-40. The correct docket number 
is 17-035-40. 
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Comments to Docket 17-023-40 
1 message

Nancy Martin (snobird23@msn.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Wed, Nov 15, 2017 at 7:46
PM

To: psc@utah.gov

Dear UT PSC, 

Utah has plenty of sun and wind. Our power plan should capitalize on that gift from Mother Nature as soon as possible
and ditch coal as a source of electricity as soon was possible. 

Clean energy is the future and Utah Power should embrace and prepare for these changes ASAP. 
Dear Commission Chair Thad LeVar, Commissioner David Clark, Commissioner Jordan A. White, 

Please tell Rocky Mountain Power that their 875,000 customers in Utah want clean air, clean energy, and local economic
development. According to Rocky Mountain Power's current plans, twenty years from now only twenty percent  of their
energy will come from renewable sources like wind and solar. Utahns want more clean, renewable energy like cost
effective energy efficiency, solar and wind here in Utah. Utah should be a leader in the western clean energy economy;
we can benefit from the transition away from fossil fuels by creating family wage jobs in the clean energy and energy
efficiency industries. Rocky Mountain Power is moving far too slowly to transition from fossil fuels and failing to invest in
Utah's clean energy future. 

These decisions carry huge consequences for Utah's climate and air quality and they affect all Utahns. I believe a careful
look at the economics of the Wyoming coal plants would lead to a swifter transition to clean energy, creating an economic
development opportunity for Utah. 

Please oppose Rocky Mountain Power's proposals around wind repowering and expensive transmission lines until they
prove these investments are in the best interest of Utah utility customers. Please encourage the company to invest in
Utah's growing clean energy economy. 

Sincerely, 

Nancy Martin 
10867 S Shady Dell Dr 
Sandy, UT 84094 
snobird23@msn.com 
(801) 572-0569 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information. 

mailto:snobird23@msn.com
tel:%28801%29%20572-0569
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Comments to Docket 17-023-40 
1 message

Karen Jensen (karenelizabeth1959@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Wed, Nov 15, 2017 at 11:00
PM

To: psc@utah.gov

Dear UT PSC, 

Dear Commission Chair Thad LeVar, Commissioner David Clark, Commissioner Jordan A. White, 

Please tell Rocky Mountain Power that their 875,000 customers in Utah want clean air, clean energy, and local economic
development. According to Rocky Mountain Power's current plans, twenty years from now only twenty percent  of their
energy will come from renewable sources like wind and solar. Utahns want more clean, renewable energy like cost
effective energy efficiency, solar and wind here in Utah. Utah should be a leader in the western clean energy economy;
we can benefit from the transition away from fossil fuels by creating family wage jobs in the clean energy and energy
efficiency industries. Rocky Mountain Power is moving far too slowly to transition from fossil fuels and failing to invest in
Utah's clean energy future. 

These decisions carry huge consequences for Utah's climate and air quality and they affect all Utahns. I believe a careful
look at the economics of the Wyoming coal plants would lead to a swifter transition to clean energy, creating an economic
development opportunity for Utah. 

Please oppose Rocky Mountain Power's proposals around wind repowering and expensive transmission lines until they
prove these investments are in the best interest of Utah utility customers. Please encourage the company to invest in
Utah's growing clean energy economy. 

Sincerely, 

Karen Jensen 
4032 S Montaia Dr 
West Valley, UT 84119 
karenelizabeth1959@gmail.com 
(801) 964-9428 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information. 

mailto:karenelizabeth1959@gmail.com
tel:%28801%29%20964-9428
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Comments to Docket 17-023-40 
1 message

Diana Thayer (1dcthayer@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Thu, Nov 16, 2017 at 11:34
AM

To: psc@utah.gov

Dear UT PSC, 

I'm paying extra to insure that my usage comes from clean energy . Do your part and divest from coal as soon as possible 

Dear Commission Chair Thad LeVar, Commissioner David Clark, Commissioner Jordan A. White, 

Please tell Rocky Mountain Power that their 875,000 customers in Utah want clean air, clean energy, and local economic
development. According to Rocky Mountain Power's current plans, twenty years from now only twenty percent  of their
energy will come from renewable sources like wind and solar. Utahns want more clean, renewable energy like cost
effective energy efficiency, solar and wind here in Utah. Utah should be a leader in the western clean energy economy;
we can benefit from the transition away from fossil fuels by creating family wage jobs in the clean energy and energy
efficiency industries. Rocky Mountain Power is moving far too slowly to transition from fossil fuels and failing to invest in
Utah's clean energy future. 

These decisions carry huge consequences for Utah's climate and air quality and they affect all Utahns. I believe a careful
look at the economics of the Wyoming coal plants would lead to a swifter transition to clean energy, creating an economic
development opportunity for Utah. 

Please oppose Rocky Mountain Power's proposals around wind repowering and expensive transmission lines until they
prove these investments are in the best interest of Utah utility customers. Please encourage the company to invest in
Utah's growing clean energy economy. 

Sincerely, 

Diana Thayer 
1546 S Ash Creek Dr 
Toquerville, UT 84774 
1dcthayer@gmail.com 
(605) 421-0749 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information. 

mailto:1dcthayer@gmail.com
tel:%28605%29%20421-0749
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